Graeme Thorpe

From:

Barry Holden [edwardbholden@yahoo.co.uk]

Sent:

14 May 2013 12:46

To:

Graeme Thorpe

Subject: Planning applications 3/2013/0375 and 3/2013/0378

Hi Graeme

I include the decisions of our recent council meeting re. the above applications.

3. Planning applications.

Meadow Bank, Sawley Road was discussed and due to the fact that the alteration was not intrusive either from the road or neighbours the application was accepted.

The plan for car parking areas at 1,2, and 3 Greendale View was discussed. This plan was deemed to be unacceptable for the following reasons: 1. The turning area out of the car slot is stated to be 4m. This dimension is unworkable and inadequate; it should be 6.1m. 2. The end parking slot would not allow a car to turn around causing the car to reverse in and out. 3. Implementation would irreparably change the character of the conservation area.

Regards

Barry

Barry Holden LLB (Hons) Clerk to Grindleton Parish Council Woodcroft Grindleton Road Grindleton BB7 4QL 01200 441912

